
We have been 
learning about…
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We tried to make our new bubble rocket fly! We tried jumping on 
it quickly, slowly and from a block!  Nothing worked…then the 
children decided that we needed somebody bigger so they asked 
Miss Anne and Miss Georgina who finally made the rocket fly! 



Tell me 
about 
your 
picture. 



We created stories through pictures and words.  
What type of story did you draw?  Was it a scary 
story?  A funny story?  A sad story?
Can you remember the characters in your story?



The children 
talked about 
what they had 
been doing 
over the 
summer break.  
They asked for 
‘holiday’ music 
and sang and 
danced!



We thought 
about how 
to stay safe 
when we are 
using the 
woodwork 
table.

Can you 
remember the 
safety rules?



We 
explored 
the 
wildlife 
garden. 



We used the 
apples we picked 
to make apple 
pies!  Can you 
remember how 
you made them?



We went to the Dough Disco! Try it at 
home too!



The children counted how many 
cars could fit on different size 
roads!



The children were encouraged to talk 
about the books they like and make links 
to the books they have at home.



We said hello to 
all of our new 
two year olds!





Happy 
birthday!



We played a listening game! 



What else have you been 
learning about?










